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Father Robert C. Rizzo 
Congratulations 

On the 40th Anniversary of Your 
Ordination 

 

Robert Rizzo grew up on the West side of Chicago. He attended Our Lady of Sorrows and St. Anthony 
(Cicero) elementary schools, and St. Mel High School. In 1966, he entered the Niles (St. Joseph) 
College Seminary and earned his degree in sociology from Loyola University. He received his Masters 
Degree in Divinity for Ministry from St. Mary of the Lake Seminary, Mundelein, Illinois. 
 
Father Rizzo was ordained on May 8, 1974. He served as a parish priest at St. Peter Canisius in Chicago 
until 1979. His journey continued on at St. Barbara in Bridgeport (1979-1980), St. Edward (1980-1987), 
St. Lambert (1987-1988), St. William (1988-1997), and St. Paul of the Cross (1997-2004). In 2005, 
Father Rizzo became pastor at St. Hubert. 
 

You are invited to join in celebrating the 40 year anniversary of Father Rizzo’s ordination at Mass 
on Sunday, May 18th, 6:00 PM at St. Hubert, with a reception following.  
 
Council Awards & Recogition – George Palicki announced that for the second year in a row the K of 
C Supreme Council has recognized the outstanding support that we have given to the Food for Families 
Program. In addition to a plaque, our council was awarded a financial grant to support our ongoing 
charitable works. Congratulations George and thank you for spearheading this effort for our council.  
 
Bob Johnson has earned the Shining Armor Award. This recognizes first year members who take the 3rd 
Degree, participate in meetings and activities, recruit a new member and meet with our insurance rep. 
 
Paul Kutylo, Peter Musinich and John Vinka took their 3rd Degrees and are now full fledged brother 
knights. Welcome Roger Blankenheim and Ismael Vera Bravo as 1st Degree members of our council. 
 
Brian Parziale, Craig Smith, Eric Woebel, and Vince Wrobelewski were recognized with Knight of 
the Month award certificates for their staging of the St. Patrick’s Day Party. 
 
5th Annual Gayle Photikarm Memorial Blood Drive – On Sunday, June 1st, we are helping stage this 
blood drive in the lower level of St. Hubert Church: 8:00 am - 2:00 pm. Appointments are not necessary. 
Contact Vince Wroblewski, 847-891-2821, to volunteer your help and for more information. 
 
Our Next Business Meeting:  Thursday,  June 12th,  7:30 p.m.     St. Matthew Hughes Center 
                                                                                                                          1001 Schaumburg Road 
 

 
 


